
Supplementary Submission to IPC 
In support – prepared by Russell Sydenham. February 2024. 

 

In my original submission I did not attach a copy of a letter referred to in my Section 7. Energy 

Security DAD-01. (see attached letter Reference DA2019-0097 4 October 2019). This is now attached. 

Supplementary to this Section I also state that: As the owner of Lot 210/DP819485, which is required 

for access to construct DAD01, I do not grant access. 

Sincerely, 

Russell Sydenham 








